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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our ongoing Quality Assurance of every aspect of the  
provision here at Cambridge School, we commissioned a  
Safeguarding Audit by an independent consultant, Ella Savell-Boss in 
September. We received the report this week after a very rigorous  
process of scrutiny. Ella interviewed parents, staff and governors as 
well as pupils to really get under the skin of our school and to live and 
breathe our culture and values. She has given us an action plan to 
make some minor changes to improve our policies and procedures 
which will make safeguarding even more robust. It is really helpful to 
get constructive criticism like this in an Ofsted year as we strive for 
excellence. It is even more pleasing to receive some glowing  
comments about the school which I want to share with you. 

“What an incredible place Cambridge School is. As you arrive at the 
school and enter the reception area, it is clear to see the strong 
“family” style of the school. Staff were observed smiling, chatting, 
greeting the children warmly and helping to create a welcoming  
environment.” 

“Every part of my visit to complete the safeguarding audit was lovely. It 
felt professional and well-organised as well as kind and thoughtful.” “A 
huge thank you to Alan and his team for the wonderful support they 
provide to the young people of Cambridge.” 

Recognition like this for the school is very welcome, but rest assured 
we are never complacent and we will be working hard to make sure we 
implement every action point in the report to ensure that the learners 
remain happy, secure and safe. You trust us every day with your child 
and I hope that the comments above make you feel that you have 
made the right decision in choosing Cambridge! 

I hope that you have a lovely weekend in the unseasonably hot  
weather we are expecting! 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Alan Campbell, Head Teacher 

Stars Of The Week 

Our Staff Star Of The Week 
is Harry for stepping up and 
doing a great job covering 
PE whilst staff were on a 1st 
Aid course. Well done! 

 

100% Student Attendance Award 

Rio McKee & Samuel Pizey 

 

Outstanding Behaviour Award 

           

 

 

 

Bailee Kent 

 

 

 

 

AryanJethwa 

 

Note: Some parents have not given  
permission for their child’s photo to be used 

in external publications. 

 

 

October Is Black History Month 

 

10th Oct: World Mental Health Day 

12th Oct: Year 7 Open Morning,  

 

23rd – 27th Oct: Half Term 

 

Students return to school: 30th Oct 

 

 

W/C 6th Nov: Year 7s EHCPs begin 

W/C 13th Nov: Anti-Bullying Week & Book Fair Week 

13th Nov: World Kindness Day 

17th Nov: Children In Need 

W/C 20th Nov: Road Safety Week 

29th Nov: Parents Evening 

30th Nov: World Science Day 

1st Dec: International Day Of Disabled Persons 

Important Dates 



House Competition. 

Points are awarded for good work and good behaviour, and can be earned for winning competitions 

 

144 164 162 

234 132 190 

Attendance Week Commencing 25th September 2023: 

 

Angelou Class 

86%  

Akala Class 

83%  

Bevan Class 

83%  

Armstrong Class 

50%  

Einstein Class 

93%  

Wilberforce Class 

87%  

Farah Class 

70%  

Franklin Class 

85%  

Nightingale Class 

80%  

Obama Class 

86%  

Rashford  Class 

62%  

Rowling Class 

89%  

Turing  Class 

98%  

Wiltshire Class 

89%  
Turing 
Class! 

Contact us:  

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 

mailto:admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk


Note: Some parents have not given  
permission for their child’s photo to be used in external publications. 




